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Pawnee County officials discuss appointment process 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners discussed with County Clerk Candi
Nicholas possibly accepting the retirement resignation of County Assessor
Jonathan Bailey when they met March 9.

Nicholas reviewed the process to appoint an Assessor to fulfill the remainder of
the term which runs through January, 2023.  The Board will meet with the
County  Attorney during the March 23 meeting to further discuss the situation. 

Pam Armknecht with Southeast Nebraska Community Action met with the Board
to discuss the transit budget for fiscal years 2021 – 2023.  

The funding request from Pawnee  County is $8,233, less a $4,339 credit for
unused dollars in 2020 due to COVID funding the State of Nebraska  paid making
the total due, $3,895 for the three-year period.  Commissioners approved the
funding. 

Weed Superintendent Terry Kerl discussed his 2020 continuing education hours.
 Kerl did not obtain the minimum required hours due to the cancellation of some
meetings he was available to attend. 

Kerl said he would attend training this year to get his 20 hours of continuing
education.  
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